
Millions of people are still struggling to put food on the table. The 2016 "Feds Fighting 
Hunger" campaign runs from June 1, 2016 through August 31, 2016 and was designed to 
help food banks and pantries stay stocked during summer months when they traditionally 
see a decrease in donations and an increase in need.

Take action now: 
Bring canned food, toiletries, and non-perishable items 
to work with you.

Want to donate fresh fruit, vegetables, and nuts? Talk 
to your office coordinator to see if your donation can 
be accepted.

Thank you, brothers and sisters, for being an 
active part of the AFGE family.


